
St. George's Cathedral 
Westminster Bridge Road, 

London, SE1 7HY.  

The Cathedral is situated at the junction of Westmin-
ster Bridge Road, Lambeth Road, St George's Road, 
and London Road, SE1, and is a short walk from 
Westminster Bridge. Lambeth North tube station 
(Bakerloo Line) is approximately 3 minutes walk away, 
and Waterloo, Southwark, and Elephant & Castle sta-
tions are around seven minutes walk away. Numerous 
buses serve the area.  

PROGRAM 
     2:00pm          Benediction & Novena 
     3:00pm          Procession/Sinulog dance 
                            Eucharistic Celebration 
                            Blessing of images 
     5:00pm      Cultural presentations 
                 Community Salu-salo 

Organizing Communities and Contact 
   Oval Filipino Community………... (07723318486) 
    Roehampton  Community………...(07737389980) 
    Greenwich Filipino Community….(07894648639) 
    Peckham Filipino Community……(02077355342) 
    Sto, Nino Prayer Group…………...(02089605204) 
    Our Lord of Pardon Community...(02082917344)   

This is our 4th year celebration of the feast of Sto. Nino in the Roman Catholic Archdio-
cese of Southwark organized by the Filipino Community under the pastoral care of the 
Scalabrini Fathers supported by Bishop Lynch, who on his return from a conference in 
Manila in 2009, touched by his experience, desired to celebrate the mass for the feast. 
The Bishop’s intention was to make this Feast to unite the various Filipino communities 
in London as they express their faith and culture. The feast of the Sto. Niño is celebrated 
across the Philippine archipelago and by the Filipino Catholics all over the globe. Sto. 
Nino is the First Image of Catholicism that was brought to our country of which our faith 
Tradition have flourished. It unites the Filipinos everywhere  both in prayer/ adoration and 
in showcasing cultural heritage. In the same spirit and enthusiasm, we would like to invite 
our kababayans and other communities here in London to come and celebrate with us 
and relive the festivity that we all grown up with.  

Lahat po tayo ay magkaisa sa pananampalataya at sa pagdiriwang ng Kapistahan ng Mahal na Santo Nino. 

A Celebration of Faith and Culture 

Feast of the Sto. Niño 
15 January 2012,  2-7pm, St. George’s Cathedral Southwark 

Everyone is invited !!! 

PRINCIPAL CELEBRANT:  Archbishop PETER SMITH 
Archbishop of the roman catholic archdiocese of Southwark 

CONCELEBRATING BISHOP: Bishop PATRICK LYNCH SS CC 
Auxiliary bishop of the RC archdiocese of Southwark 

ORGANIZED BY THE SCALABRINI FATHERS AND VARIOUS FILIPINO COMMUNITIES 


